



March 26th 2014

Dear Sixth Grade Parents,

We are all very excited about the upcoming Camp Storer trip. This evening you will hear about some of the activities that your child will experience at camp. As well as the multiple opportunities for curriculum enhancement in Science and Social Studies, camp offers a unique chance to bond with classmates and get to know them a little better. For some students it may be the first real trip away from home and they may be rather nervous. This is quite natural and the adults and counselors will be ready to deal with any homesickness. Rest assured that if there are any real issues your son/daughter will be able to speak to you.

There is inevitably paperwork associated with any trip. This evening you will receive:

- 1. This letter with the final payment information
- 2. Vital medical forms

God Bless,

3. An MCES field trip permission form

ALL FORMS AND PAYMENTS MUST BE RETURNED TO MR. PALIK BY APRIL 14th.

4. A packing list itemizing necessary clothing, sleeping and personal items.

The total trip cost is \$225. You paid \$75 as your deposit so the final \$150 is now due. Please make checks payable to MCES and send them with the return slip at the bottom of this letter and your other forms by April 14th.

We know your children will have a wonderful experience at Camp Storer and the memories will stay with them forever.

Sheena Zawistowicz	
Please return with payment - \$150.00 (Checks payable to MCES) by April 14th	
Name of student:	
Cash	Check #